T . AMETEK

TELULAR

Request for Change in Name from MTFWMS-0001 to MTFWMS1000

March 24, 2022
To Whom it May Concern;

We would like to change the name of the FCC ID for the product currently listed as FCC ID MTFWMS-
0001. We are also requesting an IC ID change from 2175D-WMS0001 to 2175D-WMS1000. This
product has been renamed in our product literature to WMS1000.

Here are the details of this request:

¢ Original FCC ID: MTFWMS-0001
Original IC ID: 2175D-WMS0001
Date of Grant: December 3, 2018
New Requested FCC ID: MTFWMS1000
New Requested IC ID: 2175D-WMS 1000

There have been no changes to this product. All of the original test data is still applicable. We have
only changed the name of the product.

Thank you for honoring this request.

Sincerely,
./%
y
Jerry Talen

Director of Product Assurance
SkyBitz Inc/Telular Corporation (a division of Ametek)
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